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SUNDAY 15 NOVEMBER  – 2nd Sunday before Advent

WE WELCOME everyone to our Family 
Service today.

An audio loop is installed for those with hearing 
aids: please switch to the ‘T’ position.  Parents 
with toddlers are invited to use the children’s 
corner at the back of the church.

You are welcome to stay for tea, coffee or 
squash in the church hall after the 
service. 

There is a collection for the work of the 
church during the 3rd hymn.  

HYMNS
337   Morning has broken 
119   Father God I wonder (sung  twice) 
317   Lord the Light of your love (Shine 

Jesus, shine). 
              

Please pray for:
…those who suffer in mind, body or 
spirit:
Angie Rigney; Jean Mattock; Tom 
Vincent; Yvonne Milne; Martin Woods; 
Mark Williams;  Eli Garlant; John Searle; 
Anne Tasker;  Beurrean Richards; Susan 
O’Sullivan; Di Bage

In Care: Pat Cook

.NOVEMBER DIARY

Tues 17th 8pm PCC Meeting
Sun 22nd 9.15am Parish Eucharist
Wed 25th 10am Holy Communion
Sun 29th 10.30am Benefice 
Service at Langford followed by 
finger buffet

Canon Sue to become the next 
Archdeacon of Wilts 

The following announcement was made 
by the Churchwardens in both parishes 
on Sunday 1st Nov 2015: 

We are pleased to announce that Sue has 
been appointed as the next Archdeacon of 
Wilts in the Diocese of Salisbury. Sadly, 
however, this means that she will be 
leaving us here. But don't worry - she's 
not going yet, she'll still be here for 
Christmas. Her last Sunday here will be 
at the Benefice Service in Langford on 
January 31st and we'd love to see as 
many of you as possible on that occasion, 
please, for her farewell. 

We're very sorry to see her go, of course, 
but we take this opportunity to offer her 
our congratulations and best wishes in her 
new role. We will miss both Sue and Phil 
very much and thank both of them for all 
they have done in their six years with us. 

The service on Sunday 29 November 
will be a benefice service at St 
Andrew’s  followed by a finger buffet. 
Please note: the service will be at 
10.30 am.
                                                    

The key to the toilet in the church hall is on the 
oak fitment by the main door (teddy bear key ring).  

http://www.langfordchurch.org.uk
http://www.langfordchurch.org.uk

